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Bankton Primary School –  

December 2024 

Thank you all for all of your support in making our Christmas Fayre a huge 

success again this year, raising an amazing £4000!  We are going to work 

with our children on ordering some new technology, playground items and PE 

equipment.  

Starting in January, we are going to have ‘Bankton Champion News’ which will 

inform you of the work our children do in leading their learning and on school 

improvement that they take part in.  We currently have Champions/Ambassadors for 

– Literacy, Numeracy, Health and Wellbeing, Music, P.E, Digital, Inclusion, 1+2 

Languages and Reading.  The children are keen to let you know about meetings they 

attend and the impact that they have on our school. 

 

Here is a reminder of our festive events; all details are below as well as emailed and 

on our School App.   

9/12/24 –  P4a and P4b Christmas Party at 1.30pm 

10/12/24 –  P5a and P5b Christmas Party at 1.30pm 

10/12/24 –  Christmas Dinner (order forms already out) 

11/12/24 –  P7a and P7b Christmas Party at 1.30pm 

12/12/24 –  P3a and P3b Christmas Party in the morning,  

P6a and P6b Christmas Party at 1.30pm 

13/12/24 –  P2a and P2b Christmas Party 

16/12/24 –  P1a and P1b Christmas Party in the morning (to enable them to come in 

dressed for their party) 

 

Carol Singing in the playground, please come and join us. 

There will be collection buckets for Jak’s Den for any contributions, thank you! 

17/12/24 – P5, P6 and P7 classes at 2.30pm 

18/12/24 – P3 and P4 classes at 2.30pm 

19/12/24 – P1 and P2 classes at 2.30pm 

 

Class Assemblies  

We would like to invite you into school to watch your child’s class present an Assembly on 

their learning, these all start at 11.50am and entry is through the bottom door. 
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Dec-Jun 2025 

13/12/24 – P5a, Miss Bowyer 

31/1/25 – P4b, Mrs Lennon/Mrs Dickson 

7/2/25 –   P6b, Mrs Wood 

28/2/25 –  P5b, Miss Kerr 

7/3/25 –   P2a, Mrs Thomson 

14/3/25 – P2b, Mrs Sutherland 

21/3/25 – P7b, Mr Melville 

4/4/25 –  P3b, Mrs Peebles 

16/5/25 – P3a, Miss Meldrum 

30/5/25 – P1a, Mrs Lloyd 

13/6/25 – P1b, Miss Edwards 

 

Communication: 

 Our School App is where we will communicate dates and messages to our families 

 Mrs Ferguson, Mrs Sinclair and our Pupil Support team are at the doors each morning 

 There will also be a Newsletter each month with updates and important dates included 

 The school email address is wlbankton-ps@westlothian.org.uk where you can leave a 

message and someone will get back to you 

 School phone number is 01506 283800 

 

Wishing everyone a lovely festive break! 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Yvonne Ferguson and Team Bankton 

 

Schools finish on 20th December, returning on 6th January 
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